
 
 

 
 
 
 

Reynolds Elementary School 

Holds a Wonders Introduction for Parents 

Reading Specialist, Jennifer Blasko, hosted parent meetings throughout the day on student/teacher conference 
day at Reynolds Elementary.  Mrs. Blasko introduced the new reading program which the school district adopted 
and purchased in August of this school year.  This year the reading curriculum for kindergarten through sixth 
grade is Wonders from McGraw Hill Education.  The parents had an opportunity to learn about the different 
resources in the reading program, and how to use the digital items available to support their children at 
home.  Hopefully, it will be very beneficial to all who attended. 
 

Article submitted by Mrs. Colleen Miller 
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